The Bonneville Power Administration would like to submit the following comment in response to R15004 – Modifications to WEQ-004 Coordinate Interchange Business Practice Standards. Industry comment period began July 10, 2015 ends at the close of business on August 10, 2015.
Formal Comments for Request R15004:  The Bonneville Power Administration would like to thank the CISS for seeking formal industry comment regarding the Modification to WEQ-004 Coordinate Interchange Business Practice Standard in response to the retirement of NERC standard INT-011-1. BPA supports the proposed change including language requiring Point to Point transmission customers for Intra-BA Area transfers to submit a Request for Interchange. 

